
5th October 2020. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
In a year that has seen the introduction of class bubbles and social distancing 
to stop the spread of coronavirus, we won’t be able to hold our traditional 
Harvest Festival at St John’s Church. 
 
Harvest Festival is an important time in school, when we are able to give 
something back to our community.  We can also say thank you to all those who 
help get our food from the farms to our tables. 
 
Following on from previous years’ successful donations for Blackpool Streetlife, 
who work to support vulnerable and homeless young people, we are again 
asking children to bring items from the list printed on the back of this letter on 
Friday October 23rd.  All donations will be most welcome.  On this day children 
from Year 3 will share their Harvest presentation with the class bubbles in 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. N. Galloway,  
Head Teacher.  
 
 
 
 
 



 

   


